


Patrick Williams, explained: ÒWe appreciate ZWSoftÕs openness and 
assistance with our investigation into the use of our intellectual property, 
and we are grateful for ZWSoftÕs cooperation in resolving this matter 
amicably. With ZWSoftÕs release of its ZWCAD Classic product and 
continued product development, we look forward to continued and robust 
competition in the marketplace.Ó 

End users who purchased ZWCAD+ may contact ZWSoft for a free 
replacement version of ZWCAD Classic. 

Over the past several months, ZWSoft has devoted signiÞcant engineering 
resources on a new version. The new version, ZWCAD 2017, is expected 
to be released in the spring of 2016. 




